
12th May 2020 

Attention:  Ilan 
Soul Workout 

Dear Ilan 

On behalf of all the children, management and staff at Arcadia we would like to thank 
you for the beautiful calendars that were delivered for the children.  

May you and your friends and families remain safe and well.  

Kind Regards 

 

JANINE KEHAGIAS 
CARE MANAGER 
ARCADIA 

  


